
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 
    Kim McMillan, Community Development Director 

FROM:    Kelsey Lewis, Policy Analyst  

DATE:    May 24, 2021 

SUBJECT: 
Regional Land Use and Transportation Update 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
City Manager Sherilyn Lombos will introduce Kelsey Lewis, who is new to the Policy Analyst role. 

Community Development staff will give an overview of key land use and transportation projects for 
the second quarter (Q2) of 2021 to discuss opportunities for advocacy and coordination.  

The purpose of this update is to:  
1. Highlight the top 2021 Q2 projects that are active in the decision-making or engagement 

process.  

2. Discussion of Council, staff, and community coordination for input on these projects.  

3. Provide a directory of projects going on within the county, region, and state that have an 
impact on Tualatin.  
 

For Q3, staff deemed the following as top projects: 

1. Tualatin Shuttle Service Expansion 
2. Boones Ferry Corridor Federal Funding 

3. Regional Mobility Policy Update 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

A. Transportation Policy and Funding Map (for reference) 
B. Regional project tracking list for Q2 2021 
C. PowerPoint Presentation for May 24 City Council meeting 


